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Dibble, Dickson

From: Dibble, Dickson

Sent: Wednesday, March 18, 2009 9:25 AM
To: ‘adamscleaner@gmail.com'’

Cc: Bowman, Sandy

Subject: AIRS ID# 0951203-005-AG, METRO CLEANING VENTURES INC d.b.a. ADAMS
CLEANERS, 2525 E SOUTH ST, ORLANDO, FL 32803

Attachments: 0951203-005-AG;MetroCleaningVenturesincdbaAdamsCleaners.pdf

Tracking: Redcipient Delivery Read
‘adamsdeaner@gmail.com’
Bowman, Sandy Delivered: 3/18/2009 9:25 AM Read: 3/18/2009 10:23 AM

Dear Mr. Anh v. Duong,

Thank you for taking my call this morning regarding the change of ownership and renewal of the PERC Dry
Cleaner Air General Permit registration for your dry cleaning facility.

As | mentioned during our telephone conversation there are a couple of corrections that must be made to the form
before the review process can continue.

| have attached an electronic version of the form and highlighted the areas of concern to be corrected.
1) On page 14, question 2.(a) must be completed:

2.(a) How much perchloroethylene (perc) have you used within the last 12 months?

[ ] gallons (You must fill this in)

2) The person who is listed on page 13 as the Responsible Official is the person whose signature must appear
on the signature page, page16. in this case it is your wife’s name that appears, so she should be the one to sign
and date the form.

Once these items have been corrected mail the original signature copy to the following address:

FDEP-DARM
BAMMS, MS-5510
Air General Permit Program
2600 Blair Stone Road
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2400

If you should have any questions, comments or concerns, please e-mail or call.
Thank you and have a great day!

Yours truly,
Dickson E. Dibble

Dickson E. Dibble, ES 111

FL Dept of Environmental Protection

Div. of Air Resource Management

Bureau of Air Monitoring & Mobile Sources
Air General Permit Program

Tel. (850) 921-9586
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FAX (850) 922-6979
ICG-#345

Dickson.Dibble@dep.state.fl.us

TCoMMUNICATE

in ptain language

Please note: Florida has a very broad public records {aw. Most written communications to or from state officials
regarding state business are public records available to the public and media upon request. Your e-mail
communications may therefore be subject to public disclosure
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